
 

Australia Awards Scholarships commencing in 2025 
Applications are now open 

The Dzongkhag Administration, Thimphu would like to inform all interested and eligible civil servants that 

online applicationfor Australia Awards Scholarships, studycommencing in 2025, is open from 1 February 

2024and will close on30 April 2024. These scholarships are offered for pursuing master’s level programs at 

one of the tertiary institutions in Australia.  

For more information on eligibility criteria, fields of study on offer, document requirements, navigating the 

online application processes, and registering for free virtual scholarships information sessions, visit 

https://australiaawardsbhutan.org.  If you have any queries, please email  

inquiries@australiaawardsbhutan.org or call the Australia Awards - Bhutan office at (02) 331845 during 

office hours (Monday to Friday). 
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